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March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Y9 BLOOD BROTHERS THEATRE TRIP AT BLACKPOOL WINTER GARDENS 
WEDNESDAY 4 SEPTEMBER 2024 
 
Students studying ‘Blood Brothers’ by Willy Russell as their 20th century novel for GCSE English Literature 
and GCSE Drama examinations have a fantastic opportunity to see a matinee performance at Blackpool 
Winter Gardens on Wednesday 4 September 2024. This unique opportunity is invaluable with regards to 
the early entry examination for English Literature in May 2025 and fully prepares your child by consolidating 
the plot, characters, themes and relationships ready for their examination responses. 
 
The cost of the trip is £27 per student which includes ticket and transport. 
 
Your son/daughter will be sitting a mock exam on Blood Brothers in October in class. 
 
If you would like your son/daughter to take advantage of this hugely popular trip, then we require payment 
in full by Wednesday 1 May 2024. Please make payment on iPayimpact by following the link in the payment 
message or by going through the iPayimpact web site.  When payment is made online, we assume that you 
have provided implied consent and have agreed to the terms set out in the letter relating to this trip. 
 
Further details will be issued nearer the date but we plan to depart from the school lay-by at 12.30pm and 
return at approximately 6pm. 
 
Please note that any place offered on an educational visit is conditional and may be subsequently reviewed 
or withdrawn by the Senior Leadership team of the academy, if the student’s presence is identified as being 
potentially prejudicial to the health and safety of those participating in the visit. 
 
If we do not receive payment by Wednesday 1 May 2024, we will assume your child will not be attending. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs N Smith-Hughes 
Head of Drama 
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